EAST CENTRAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE

BAND DEPARTMENT

DECATUR, MISSISSIPPI 39327 • PHONE 601 / 635-2111 Ext. 228

THOMAS CARSON
Band Director

JARED BROWNLEE November 27, 2001



Fellow Romans.....

I am sure you are all in the "Christmas parade" mode about now, and boy, are we lookin' forward to 'em!!!

Anyway, I hope by this point you got any all-state music off of Jeff's web site that you needed, particularly the percussion parts, one new sax part, and tuba part.

Please see the attached flyer about our meeting next week. We have a lot of ground to cover at that meeting, so I hope we will have a great turn out. I am especially looking forward to having Meridian CC and Coahoma participating this year in our activities!

As the flyer says, the meal will be \$15.00 total, and you will pay me, and I will pay all at once. The meal is actually more, but I have secured some funds to pay the difference (ain't I nice, or what...)

If you have any questions before Dec. 7, please call or email me, and I will try my best to avoid the question, skirt the issue, give you the run-around, or respond with "me no spekee inglich".

Musically yours,

Thomas W. Carson

President MCJCBDA